
 

                      Date: 27.09.2022  
Heritage International Public School 

Notice 
Dear Parent 

 Our school is celebrating Navratri on 30.09.2022(Friday). The students are requested to wear traditional 

dress.  

For boys: Kurta Pyjama  

For girls: Ghaghra  

Please send them in this costume. School timings will be regular (9 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.) 

Dussehra Vacation starts from 01.10.2022 The school will reopen on 06.10.2022.  

 
 
 

                    
 


